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Oak Park
VILLAGE OF DAK PARK,
ILLINOIS

HISTORIC PRESERVATION
COMMISSION

LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY
GIVEN that a public hearing will
be held by the Village of Oak
Park Historic Preservation Com-
mission on January 12, 2017 at
7:30 p.m. at the Oak Park Village
Hall, 123 Madison Street, Oak
Park, lllinois on an application for
a Certificate of Appropriateness
filed by Tom and Michelle Gill to
construct a two-story frame ad-
dition on the south side of 238
S. Kenilworth Avenue, located in
the Ridgeland/Oak Park Historic
District.

All interested persons will be
given an opportunity to be heard,
The hearing may be adjourned
by the Historic Preservation
Commission to another date
without further notice other than
a motion to be entered upon the
minutes of the hearing fixing the
time and place of its adjourn-
ment. The Historic Preservation
Commission shall issue or deny
the Certificate of Appropriateness
within fifteen (15) days following
completion of the public hearing.

For further information, contact
the Development Customer Ser-
vices Department, Planning Divi-
sion, Village of Qak Park, Village
Hall, 123 Madison Street, Oak
Park, lllinois during normal busi-
ness hours.

Published in Wednesday Journal
12/28/2016




